
Any student experiencing a financial hardship and believes this may 
affect their academic success is urged to complete an Emergency 

Assistance Application with CARE Services. The Emergency Assistance 
Program supports students in overcoming unforeseen hardships 

hindering their academic progress. 

For help, go to emergencyassistance.kennesaw.edu or email 
emergencyassistance@kennesaw.edu

adapted from: https://hope4college.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/SpreadingTheWord-3.pdf




